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Notice of Special Study Session 
 
To the Board of Directors of  
South Suburban Park and Recreation District   
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern: 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be a  
special study session of the South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
Board of Directors, to be held jointly with the  
Hudson Foundation Board of Directors, on 

Monday, July 31, 2017 at the 
The Inn at the Hudson Gardens & Event Center,  
6115 South Santa Fe Drive, Littleton 
Start time: 8:30 am.  

The main purpose of the special study session will be to conduct a planning and 
budgeting retreat. The District Board of Directors may consider other items brought 
to them. This session is open to the public. 
 
This is not a posting of a regularly scheduled meeting of the District Board of 
Directors. A complete agenda for regular meetings and study sessions is displayed 
on the District website, www.ssprd.org, approximately five days before each 
session date; and the Board may consider other items brought to them. If you 
would like additional information relating to these or any of the Board’s sessions, 
please call 303.798.5131. 
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